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Deferral Notice 
May 22, 2025 

 

Gardiner Expressway Rehabilitation: Section 3 
Early Works on Five Bridges 

Contract #: 24ECS-BE-02GB 
Original Overnight Closure Dates: May 24 – 25, 2025 

Dates are subject to change. 

In May 2025, the City of Toronto notified residents of a planned overnight closure of Park Lawn Road 
at Gardiner Expressway for demolition work as part of the Gardiner Expressway Rehabilitation: 
Section 3 Early Works on Five Bridges project. 

Due to a required change in the demolition plan, this closure is being postponed. A Construction 
Notice will be distributed ahead of the rescheduled work. Exact dates and hours will also be 
communicated through the project e-newsletter. Sign up for updates at: Toronto.ca/GardinerS3.  
 MAPMAP 
MAP OF WORK AREA 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this work, please contact us and quote Contract #24ECS-BE-02GB 

Field Ambassador Madeleine Eleuteri, 437-996-4065 
Email: gardinerS3info@parsons.com 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website http://www.toronto.ca/gardinerS3 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.

Overnight Closure of Park Lawn Road at Gardiner Expressway 

https://www.toronto.ca/services-payments/streets-parking-transportation/road-maintenance/bridges-and-expressways/expressways/gardiner-expressway/gardiner-expressway-rehabilitation-strategy/section-3-highway-427-to-humber-river/
https://www.toronto.ca/services-payments/streets-parking-transportation/road-maintenance/bridges-and-expressways/expressways/gardiner-expressway/gardiner-expressway-rehabilitation-strategy/section-3-highway-427-to-humber-river/
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